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Resignation of Company Secretary. 
 

The Voluntary Administrators, Peter Ivan Macks, Robert William Naudi and Ian Wayne Burford of 
Macks Advisory advise of the resignation of Mr Justin Mellett as Company Secretary of Autodom 
Limited and its subsidiary companies effective immediately. 
 
 
Enquiries relating to the ongoing trading activities of the group should be directed to 

The Receivers & Managers 
Attention Mr Jay Cunningham 
(03) 9278 1037 

 
 
All other enquiries including shareholder related matters should be directed to 

Macks Advisory 
Attention Mr Ian Burford 
(08) 8231 3323 

 
 
For further information about this announcement, please refer to the contact below or our website: 
www.macksadvisory.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.macksadvisory.com.au/

